
ISSUES ARISING FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
OR OTHER COMMITTEES

YOUR LEISURE FUNDING ARRANGEMENTS

Responsibility: Portfolio Holder for Property Management and Public Protection

Report of:           Director of Environment and Corporate Assets

Decision Route

Cabinet 1 March 2017 CAB 163

Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) 
Committee 13 March 2017 Minute No 171

Cabinet 3 April 2017

Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee Recommendations

The Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee, at its meeting held on 13 March 
2017, endorsed Cabinet decision CAB 163 as follows: 

(a) That the Council should cease all funding to Your Leisure for the 
operation of Dover Leisure Centre from 31 March 2018, the result of 
which will be the ending of the lease on that date.

(b)  That the Director of Environment and Corporate Assets be authorised, in 
consultation with the Portfolio Holder for Property Management and 
Public Protection, to negotiate and agree the terms with Your Leisure for 
the extension of the lease for Tides Leisure and Indoor Tennis Centre in 
Deal.

(c)  That a comprehensive assessment be carried out to: (i) clarify the nature 
and cost of works required to improve facilities at Tides Leisure Centre; 
and (ii) identify the likely future capital and maintenance costs of the 
Centre. A further report shall then be submitted to Cabinet.

         


